
--

i
|

.
-o-

@

public Service Company W On&nado

2420 W. 26th Avenue, Suite 100D, Denver, CO 80211

September 19, 1984
Fort St. Vrain
Unit No. 1
P-84372

Regional Administrator
Region IV
Nuclear Regulatory Commission 'g g g g g
611 Ryan Plaza Drive, Suite 1000
Arlington, Texas 76012

Attention: Mr. E. H. Johnson
)L

DOCKET N0. 50-267

SUBJECT: Safety Parameter Display System
Safety Analysis Report

REFERENCES: 1) PSC Letter Dated 03/09/84,
Warembourg to Collins; P-84079

2) NRC Letter Dated 09/14/84,
Johnson to Lee; G-84355

Dear Mr. Johnson:

Public Service Company of Colorado pro
date for the SPDS Safety Analysis Report (posed a tentative submittalSAR) of September 20, 1984
in Reference 1. The proposed date was based on PSC's understanding
that the results of the NRC SPDS Pre-Implementation Audit of
March 12, 1984 would be available within 30 days of the audit for PSC
to review and take appropriate action. During the audit exit
interview, PSC was informed that only the official audit report
represented the final position of the NRC, and that information
provided during the audit represented the opinion of the auditors
only. In this respect, PSC has been hesitant to finalize the SPDS
safety analysis report.

In a recent discussion between Mr. Phil Wagner (NRC) and
Mr. M.H. Holmes (PSC), Mr. Wagner indicated that PSC should delay
submittal of the SPDS SAR until PSC reviews the results of the SPDS
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audit, since NRC coments could impact the SAR. PSC received the.
"SPDS Pre-Implementation Audit Results for Fort St. Vrain" (Reference
2) on September 18, 1984, four months after the date previously
specified by the NRC..

Based on the discussion with Mr. Wagner and the recent receipt of the
audit results, PSC is proceeding to take appropriate action on the
requests contained in Reference 2. PSC hereby commits to submitting
the SPDS SAR on or before November 14, 1984 along with the schedule
for submitting information on the SPDS requested in Reference 2.

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please call
Mr.M.H.Holmesat(303)571-8409.

Very truly yours,

b V' Y M A
D. W. Warembourg, Man
Nuclear Engineering Division
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